September Praise and Prayer Newsletter J.‘n'

Dear Friends,

The summer has been amazing! Lives have been changed by the Gospel of Christ! ED I N BORO

Thank you for all your gifts, prayers, and hard work. It is making a difference. CAM p&égg?gﬁ

Praises: Family Camp this year was

Y NG o) incredible. What makes family camp so great is the whole concept of family.
. | Wi REVIVAL Family Camp in our definition is about the family of God, and that is what we
‘ | ' were able to celebrate and enjoy. Talking to one another before the service.
Drinking a delicious milkshake after the service with friends. Eating snacks at
a camp fire late at night. Praying with brothers and sisters in Christ. What a
blessing it is just to be with family.

If you were there for our services you know how the Spirit of God was
moving. Our worship teams were amazing, our speakers delivered God'’s
word, and most importantly, lives were changed. What a great time we had!

We know that God was working. We know that God did some amazing things in the lives of those who attended Family
Camp or any of our youth camps. Please tells us those stories. Please let us know what God did in your life. We will pray
for you and thank God for His work. Send your stories to edinborocamp@gmail.com

March Offering: Every year at family camp we have a March Offering. This year the funds raised were designated to go
to three new desperately needed roofs on our dorms and much needed upgrading of maintenance equipment. This year
we received $21,005 on Sunday night. Praise the Lord!

Prayer Concerns:

Spaghetti at the Albion Fair. We need some more volunteers to help cook and serve TR ~ %

spaghetti at the Albion Fair Sept 13""-17%. We serve all three meals of the day. If you are e '
able to help us with a shift please let us know. We are also in need of pies. If you are able V'

to make a few or many pies for the Albion fair, please let us know. You can drop the pies Fos 4ot Anniversory,
off at the fair or at the Snack Shop at camp. :i&« , C«u_-
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ALBIONFAIR.COM EDINBORO CAMP

whole lot of fun. A campout for friends of the camp runs from Sept 30-Oct 2. More info on our website
edinborocamp.org. We would love to see you there!

Fall Fest. September 30-Oct 2. Join us for a great time in fellowshipping with one
another. On Sept 30-Oct 1 we will have a craft show, car show, bake sale, games, and a

Roof helpers needed: We have ordered the metal roofing material for the dorms. It should
be here the first week of September. We will need help putting it on. If you are able and
available please let us know.

e

: Snow Camps. Even though it is still summer, we are starting to plan our snow camps. Please
be praying that everything comes together for these camps in January and February.

If you are on Facebook or Instagram, please like and/or follow Edinboro Camp. Thank you
for all your support. We ask that continue to pray for Edinboro Camp and continue to support Edinboro Camp.

Dan and Heather Borchert

Edinboro Camp: 814.882.9816, edinborocamp@gmail.com, 12940 Fry Rd. Edinboro PA 16412
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